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On July 10, 2024, Ambassador Nishimaki invited Mr. Ryosuke Matsuo, a JOCV 

primary school teacher at Omaruru Primary School and Mr. Kenichi Harada, a JOCV 

ICT instructor of the National Institute for Educational Development (NIED) to 

his official residence. Mr. Matsuo and Mr. Harada will receive certificate of 

appreciation signed by Ambassador Nishimaki and Hon. Anna Nghipondoka, 

Namibia's Minister of Education, Arts and Culture at the Ministry of Education, 

Arts and Culture on the following day. Ambassador Nishimaki explained that 

JOCV's activities in Namibia are highly appreciated in Namibia and JOCV has 

contributed greatly to building the base of amicable bilateral relations 

between Namibia and Japan. 

 

 
（From Left）Mr. Matsuo, Ambassador Nishimaki, Mr. Harada and Mr. Hoshino (Resident 

Representative JICA Namibia Office) 


